
November 2022

Fellow Members & Honored Guests,

I hope everyone enjoyed a fantastic 
Thanksgiving Day with your families and 
friends. What better way to end the long 
weekend than a Los Senderos ride. Our ride 
was held at Lions, Tigers and Bears (hosts 
Mark and Bobbie Brink). What a beautiful 
sanctuary they have!!

We had 31 in the saddle for the ride. Thank 
you to Fred, DK and Bob for their hard work 
in clearing us a new trail back in the national 
forest property. Our break location was the 
Fordems Ranch. Adam had cold drinks for 
everyone and thanks to Kelly Omahen we had 
some delicious appetizers. Thank you Kelly!!

Billy Butter (Dinner Bell Catering put a heck 
of a feast together which was enjoyed by over 
90 members and their guests. After dinner 
there were tours of the animals and facilities 
provided to those who were interested in 
attending. What a great way to close out the 
Thanksgiving weekend.

Thank you to Steve Vaughn (monthly ride 
chairman) and his committee, Tim Dirkes, 
Dennis Ince and Chuck Gallant for another 
fantastic ride. All the time and work you put 
into the ride is very much appreciated...Thank 
You!!

Special thanks go to Fred Garbani (trail boss), 
Adam (bartender for cold refreshments), 
Dinner Bell Catering (great dinner), Rick 
White (stocking and hauling the bar trailer). 
Thanks go to John and Trevor Omahen for the 
extra tables and chairs (we sure needed them). 
Thank you to Tuck Arnold for all the awesome 
pictures. A big thanks to all the members and 
their guests who attended and made this such a 
great ride to end the year.

Member Meeting: December 13, 2022 – 
Singing Hills Resort in the Garden Room

Members Nominated for Directors this year: 
Tim Dirkes – Dennis Ince – Ken Clark

Dinner Dance: January 21, 2023 – Singing 
Hills Resort – Rooms are available for $229.00 
for the night for Los Senderos Members – Call
619-445-6002 to reserve.

	 Regards,
	 Tom Laff

President’s Report






